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Wildcat Parents & Guardians,

	Covington-Douglas Public Schools would like to invite all students, parents and guardians to our 2nd Annual "Parent University" on Tuesday, August 16th from 6:00 PM until 7:30 PM.  "Parent University" is similar to Open House as the students will be able to visit their elementary classroom or move into their high school lockers.  

	We will begin promptly at 6:00 PM and there will be nine sessions lasting eight minutes each.  We encourage you to follow your students class schedule, this will allow the teachers to address all of his or her 1st hour parents at the same time.  During these sessions you will be able to meet your students' teachers, counselor and administrators.  They will present their goals, explain how their classroom will be run, explain the importance of their class and provide their background in education as well as allow you to ask any questions that you have.  After the eight minutes are up a bell will ring and there will be a two minute passing time which will allow you to travel to the next teacher or administrator that you want to visit.

	Mr. Smith and  Mr. Sharp will be located in the Old Gym to answer any questions you have, Mrs. Sharp will be in the high school computer lab and all other teachers will be in their classrooms.  You will also be able to go to the library to sign up for school text messages, Remind 101 and other helpful tools.

	We appreciate all that you do for this school and this community and we encourage every parent and guardian to attend our "Parent University".  If you have any questions please call Brian Smith (ext. 102) or Darren Sharp (ext. 101).  Thank you and we hope to see you on Tuesday, August 16th.


Sincerely,


Brian Smith
Principal
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